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November 22, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about pollution. You often brag of the EPAs past

successes cleaning up our air and water particularly when confronted with

your refusal to act on climate change. This has become an all out war

on truth with scientific panels sidelined and serious restrictions on which

studies and effects may be considered in EPA decisions. You have even

overruled the weather service over a storm path. This Monday after 30

months of study the GOA found your two worldviews to be at odds with

most of the nations thousands of superfund sites threatened bwith a range

of disasters resulting from the changing climate. Sadly the EPA has already

rejected implementing the key suggestion in this report which is to assess

the likely effects of climate change on sites now rather than scrambling

to respond after a disaster hits as happened in several harrowing cases

mentioned in the report.

Please assure me that you will direct the EPA to consider the changing

climate.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our safe environment.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


